
 
 

PSBA/Notice-071             June 17, 2022 

 

NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 

 

IMPLEMENTATION OF SHARED KYC PROJECT 

 

Dear Members, 

 

This is in continuation with our earlier notice PSBA/Notice-067 dated June 13, 2022, inviting our 

members to attend the session to discuss various aspects of the shared KYC process. 

 

In this regard, we thank our members for their active participation in the captioned session 

yesterday. As requested the presentation and a copy of the previous notice along with joint 

procedures for ready reference, have now been made available on the PSBA’s Website at Members’ 

Login Portal.  

 

In case of further clarification, please feel free to reach out to the Association and our colleagues in 

PSX, CDC, and NCCPL mentioned below: 

 

1. Mr. Jawad Haider Hashmi – Head of Trading & TREC Affairs – PSX  

2. Mr. Muhammad Asif – Head of Operations – NCCPL  

3. 3. Mr. Abdul Basit Kothari – Assistant General Manager – Product Development – CDC  

 

Regards, 

 

__________sd___________ 

BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 

Secretary General 

 

Copy to: 

1. PSBA Website 


